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The campus will make several air-conditioned rooms available that will be equipped with computer and 
internet access for employees that must work when the campus is closed.  Please contact Lori Blodorn, 
Ext. 2266 for staff, or Debbie Boschini, Ext. 2154 for faculty, to arrange these accommodations. 
 
There are several areas which will not be affected by these summer hours.  Please check with your 
supervisor to determine your specific hours of work. 
 
For instructions on how to download the summer hours directly to your Outlook calendar (Fridays 
specified), please go to the HR webpage. For technical support, please call the ITS Help Desk at 
x4357. 
 
Please contact your appropriate administrator or the Office of Human Resources with any questions 
you may have regarding summer hours. 
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https://www.csub.edu/hr/calendars

